Scholarship opportunities for Magellan MBA at GISMA Business School

Dear BCCG members,

GISMA Business School prides itself on a successful combination of theory and practice,
which ensures that those who want to advance and enhance their careers can benefit
from high-quality business studies that address the ever-changing realities of the global
marketplace.

We are proud to announce our new MBA programme “The Magellan MBA” at GISMA
Business School in Hannover in cooperation with Porto Business School (PBS). Porto
Business School (AMBA and EPAS accredited) is one of the Europe’s top Business Schools,
ranked 62nd by the Financial Times in 2015.

The programme is starting from October 2016 and we only have a few places left re-
served for potential students who are already in Germany. In addition, we are offering
full scholarships, for students with excellent professional and academic backgrounds. In
return, we would be very happy to win your company for potential internships, consult-
ing projects or guest talks for our students. For those of you interested in applying for
these scholarships, please get in touch with us as soon as possible.

The Magellan MBA will be offered full-time and will give students the opportunity to also
attend an “international week” in London. This will help students understand more busi-
ness concepts, cultures and ideologies. The Magellan MBA is a 14 months program with
10 months in-class lectures, full-time in Hanover, and for the last 4 months, the students
can choose between a consulting project, an internship or COHITEC (Engineering-Entre-
preneurship project)

The programme is designed for fast-tracking professionals that, regardless of their past
academic background, seek to develop a career in business or management with a strong
international perspective.

For more information visit our website http://www.gisma.com/programmes/mba or
contact Sarah Holze (sholze@gisma.com, +49 (0) 511 54609-27).
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